
 
                       Lincoln Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 

County-City Building 
555 South 10th Street, Suite 213 

Lincoln, Nebraska 68508 
402-441-7491 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Lincoln MPO is Requesting  
Public Comment on the Proposed 

FY 2025 Unified Planning Work Program 
 
Lincoln Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is requesting Public Comment on the Lincoln 
Metropolitan Planning Organization’s proposed FY 2025 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP). 
Comments will be taken by email at rchristopher@lincoln.ne.gov, or U.S. mail at Lincoln MPO, 555 S. 
10th Street, Suite 213, Lincoln, Nebraska, 68508 through May 17, 2024. 
 
 The MPO Technical Committee will consider the proposal at the April 10, 2024 meeting, 8:30 

a.m. in Room 113 – Bill Luxford Studio in the County-City Building. 
 
 The Officials Committee will consider all comments at the May 17, 2024 meeting, 2:00 p.m. in 

the Council Chambers, County-City Building. 
 
For those who would like to comment in person, these are open meetings and will include time for 
public comment. The Proposed UPWP can be found on the MPO website at 
https://www.lincoln.ne.gov/City/Departments/Planning-Department/MPO/Key-Planning-
Documents/UPWP. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Rachel Christopher by email at 
rchristopher@lincoln.ne.gov or by phone at (402) 441-7603. 
 
ACCOMMODATION NOTICE: The City of Lincoln complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 guidelines. Ensuring the public’s access to and participating in public meetings is a priority for the 
City of Lincoln. In the event you are in need of a reasonable accommodation in order to attend or participate in a public 
meeting conducted by the City of Lincoln, please contact the Lincoln Commission on Human Rights at 402-441-7624, or the 
City Ombudsman at 402-441-7511, as soon as possible before the scheduled meeting date in order to make your request. 
 

If information is needed in another language, please contact mpo@lincoln.ne.gov 
Si necesita información en otro idioma, envíe un correo electrónico a mpo@lincoln.ne.gov 

如果您需要其他语言的信息，请发送电子邮件至 mpo@lincoln.ne.gov 
Nếu bạn cần thông tin bằng ngôn ngữ khác, vui lòng gửi email mpo@lincoln.ne.gov 

mpo@lincoln.ne.gov  ي
وين  إذا كنت بحاجة  إ� معلومات بلغة أخرى ،  ير��  إرسال ب��د إل��ت

หากคุณตอ้งการขอ้มูลในภาษาอืน่ โปรดส่งอเีมล mpo@lincoln.ne.gov 
ە  mpo@lincoln.ne.gov ئەگەر پێ��ستت بە زان�ار��ە بە زمان�� تر،  تکا�ە ئ�مە�ڵ بن�ێێ
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